
 

 

 

 

March 10, 2022 

 

 

Re: Revocation of COVID-19 Order 

 

To all residents, workers, and persons responsible for a workplace, business, or organization in 

the Timiskaming Health Unit area: 

 

I am writing to inform you that, effective March 10, 2022, I am revoking the following COVID-19 

Order: 

• CLASS ORDER made pursuant to Section 22 (5.0.1) of the Health Protection and 

Promotion Act, R.S.O. 1990, c.H.7, COVID-19 Self-Isolation Class Order (issued on 

January 20, 2022) 

 

Please continue to visit our website at www.timiskaminghu.com to stay up to date. If you have 

questions about this letter, please contact our COVID-19 phone line at 705-647-4305 ext. 7.   

 

I would like to thank you for your efforts to comply with this Order to protect the health and 

wellbeing of people in our area. The Timiskaming Health Unit will continue to monitor our local 

epidemiological context and is prepared to respond, if needed, should context and 

circumstances change.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dr. Glenn Corneil, B.Sc., M.D., C.C.F.P., F.C.F.P. 

Acting Medical Officer of Health/CEO 

 

 

http://www.timiskaminghu.com/

